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Dear Dr. Maggie Matear and Margaret Sutherland:  
 
Thank you for your letter of November 29, 2024, on behalf of Selkirk College, regarding 
my recent appointment as Minister of Post-Secondary Education and Future Skills.  
  
I am honoured to once again be appointed to this role. I look forward to continual cross-
sector engagement to enhance post-secondary education and training opportunities in 
British Columbia to build a strong, sustainable and innovative economy that works for 
everyone.  
  
Premier David Eby has provided an ambitious mandate for all Ministers and I am eager to 
work with you and our other partners to ensure BC’s post-secondary education and skills 
training needs are met. 
 
Government is committed to ensuring that BC responds to the needs of our students, 
educators, researchers, workers, employers, unions and industry stakeholders. I 
appreciate Selkirk College’s commitment to align with provincial priorities and to deliver 
high-quality education with strong supports that students need to study and build a 
successful life in BC.  
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I welcome the opportunity to meet with you to discuss post-secondary education and 
training needs. Please connect with my Chief of Staff, Eric Peters, to coordinate a meeting. 
Eric Peters can be reached at Eric.Peters@gov.bc.ca.  
  
Thank you again for writing to me and I look forward to future collaboration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Honourable Anne Kang 
Minister of Post-Secondary Education and Future Skills  
 
pc: Eric Peters, Chief of Staff     Eric.Peters@gov.bc.ca 
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